
 

 

 

October 18, 2024 
 

RE: Request for Qualifications for Legal Services Q&A 
 

 
1. Question: Can you please clarify whether this fee applies to current vendors or only to 

new vendors? If it applies to current vendors, can you please confirm whether we have 
already paid it? 
Answer: If you are referring to the $100 Application Fee, it is a newly required fee that 
will apply to all procurement submissions going forward. The fee applies to all vendors 
who plan to submit.  
 

2. Question: What is the difference between the Houston Land Bank’s (“HLB”) prior Request 
for Qualifications (“RFQ”) vs the HLB’s reissued RFQ? 
Answer: The only change was the response deadline   
 

3. Question: Because we already submitted a response to the HLB’s prior RFQ, and paid the 
submission fee, do we need to submit another response to the HLB’s reissued RFQ? 
Answer: No, you do not need to resubmit.  
 
 
 
 

 


